
COVID-19 GUIDELINES UPDATED 9/20/20: 

At this time, due to the Corona Virus and the various emergency orders, federal, local, CDC, 

and Health Department recommendations and guidelines, we are altering our clubhouse and 

pool use to include the following: 

 Clubhouse and pool is limited to residents only.  No guests should be allowed               

admittance at this time.   

 The maximum number of persons allowed at the clubhouse should not exceed 50      

people. 

 The pool capacity is the posted bathing load. 

 Resident hosted activities such as cards, billiards, darts, bingo and karaoke may resume 

as long as the host in charge of the event has received permission from the manager 

and has advised the manager of their plan to distance participants, restrict to resident 

participation only, and to disinfect the area after use.  Hosts will not be permitted to 

serve food or drink at this time. 

 These events will be approved on a case by case basis until further notice. 

 Although we have increased the scheduled cleaning of the facilities to help combat 

COVID-19, using the facilities and participating in any activities is at your own risk. 


